
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 

April 29, 2013 
 
To:  Honorable Board of Selectmen 
 
Subject: Veterans’ Monument  Area 
 
 The Veterans’ Monument Committee wishes to solicit a grant of funds 
from the Sarah A. Parkhurst testamentary gift for the repair, maintenance and 
upkeep of the Roby Memorial Building.  The Committee wishes to apply the 
funds to a part of the ground reclamation work to be done in front of the Town 
Hall in the immediate vicinity of the existing monuments after the installation of 
two new monuments representing the Korean and Viet Nam conflicts.  The 
expense of procuring and installing those monuments themselves would be 
defrayed from the other funds, and the Parkhurst funds would be dedicated to 
the ground refinement and finishing afterwards. 
 
 As you know, town counsel has provided an opinion that such a use of the 
funds would be appropriate under the terms and circumstances of the gift.  The 
Committee wishes the Board of Selectmen to make the formal request of the 
Trust Fund Commissioners.   
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Ted Gaudette, Chairman 
Dana Metzler 
William Soda 
John J. Reardon 
Joseph Dean 
 

 

Dunstable Monument Committee 
137 Depot Street 
Dunstable, MA  01827 
 


